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The project, in its current form, would decimate Manly Warringah War Memorial Park’s 
bushland surrounds, threaten freshwater catchments and harm rare wildlife. It would also be 
seriously detrimental to Middle Harbour and Burnt Bridge Creek. Additionally, exhaust towers 
would belch out toxic fumes near schools. Better options, inc innovative public transport 
alternatives, have been ignored and the Business Plan kept hidden. 
It seems unfathomable to me that any serious Cost Benefit Analysis should determine this to be 
a good project. Please reconsider. 


